

18 December 2023

End of Term Arrangements - Primary

Dear Parent /Carer,

We are fast approaching the end of term and what a busy one it has been. We are looking forward to ending the term with our children performing in their Christmas production, we hope to see many parents in the audience.

On Friday we will be having **Christmas/winter jumper day** all in aid of Save the Children, children are invited to come to school in their most festive or cosy jumper.

On Friday to celebrate the end of term each class will be having a class party as a reward for all their hard work throughout the term and will be eating lunch altogether at this time.

The Academy will be closing early on Friday for the end of term, therefore we asked that primary children are collected at **12pm** on this day.

We reopen on Tuesday 9th January 2024.

We hope that you all have a restful break and look forward to seeing you all in the new year.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Michels Head of Primary, Oasis Academy Don Valley

Principal: Mr J Pape

Oasis Academy Don Valley

Leeds Road Sheffield S9 3TY

Email: info@oasisdonvalley.org
Tel: 0114 220 0400

www.oasisacademydonvalley.org